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December 29, 2008 

Ms. Vickie Smith 
Texland Petroleum, LP. 1 

777 Main Street 
Suite 3200 
Fort Worth, TX 76102 

Re: Division Order WFXr832 issued December 13. 2007 
Hobbs Upper EJIinebry Cooperative Waterflood Project (R-11638) 
Hobbs Upper ESIinebry Pool (31680) 

Bowers A Federal Well No. 31 (API No. 30-025-23176) Status: P&A 
State A-29 Well No. 8 (API No. 30-025-23048) Status: TA 

You have submitted a request on behalf of Texland Petroleum-Hobbs, LLC for a one-
year extension of the deadline to commence injection into each of these wells for the 
reasons outlined in the attached correspondence. 

The Division finds that granting your request to extend this injection permit for an 
additional year is in the interest of conservation and will prevent waste. 

All requirements of the above referenced injection permit remain in full force and effect 
except that the deadline to commence injection into each of these wells is hereby 
extended until December 13, 2009. 

Sincerely 

/ M A R K E. FESMIRE, P.E. 
Director 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 
Files: R-11638, WFX-832 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive 
* Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

* Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462* http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 
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December 3, 2008 

Oil Conservation Division 
Attn: Will Jones 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Administrative Oder WFX-832 

Dear Will, 

Texland Petroleum-Hobbs respectfully requests a one year extension to the 
approved Administrative Oder WFX-832. Due to economic instability we have had to 
delay the starting of the workover. When the economy stabilizes we plan to proceed. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to 
give me a call. 

Sincerely, 
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Vickie Smith 
Regulatory Analyst 


